
 

 

19-21 Broad Street | St Helier 
Jersey | JE2 3RR 
 
 

Deputy Sam Mézec 
President, Scrutiny Liaison Committee 
 
BY EMAIL 
 

24 July 2023 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
 

Lodging of the Government Plan 2024-27 
 
 
I am writing to advise you of our intention to lodge the Government Plan 2024-27. 
 
In order to allow for a 12-week lodging period in advance of the debate on the 12 
December, the Council of Ministers intends to lodge the Government Plan on 19 
September 2023.  I can also confirm that the Annex to the Government Plan will be 
published then, alongside Ministerial Plans. 
 
I trust this provides a sufficient opportunity for scrutiny.  If you have any concerns in 
relation to the proposed timeline, please do let me know at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Deputy Kristina Moore 
Chief Minister 


